




Fitting these old type screen seals is a skill not many fitters have 
nowadays so try and find someone who still specialises in the 
older type rubbers. 
 
Some time ago after fitting a rear screen I vowed never to again 
try and fit a screen myself. I was lucky this time to find a 
specialist who was also an old car enthusiast (had about 30 old 
Holden cars).  
 
On the 541 and CV8 there is a sealing point weakness at the 2 
bottom corners of the front screen where the seal joints are (any 
seal joint is a weakness area).  
 
This guy had found a way to avoid that corner join by making the 
seal go round the corner. I watched him do it and if i had not 
seen him do it i would have said 'impossible'.  
 
He proved it was possible and so instead of 2 joins on the front 
screen there is now only one, and that is at the top middle. 
 
On both front and rear screens he also used a black sealant 
squeezed into the outside lips (body lip and glass lip) before 
inserting the filler. 
 
These seals as used on the 514 series and CV8 were made by 
Clayton-Wright, a company who no longer exist. However several 
rubber extrusion companies are still producing the correct 
sections. Most important when fitting this type of seal, is to add 
on 1/8" per foot which then allows for shrinkage. The joins on 
the rear screen rubber seal and insert should be fitted so that 
one join is at the top and one is at the bottom.	
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